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Chair Hass and members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee,
In reference to Section 11 of SB 1527, this committee should repeal the Oregon 
personal tax break on the income of business owners. This legislation, passed in a 
special session in 2013, primarily benefits the high earning businesses. We should be 
retaining all $200 million per biennium to fund public schools, repair our failing 
infrastructure, fund programs that benefit our communities and fund ices that work 
toward promoting the greater good.

Respectfully,
Leah Gibbs, DVM
406-546-9347
Portland, Oregon
OR House District 43
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